
DRIVER SAFETY POLICY 

Policy 419, known as the Driver Safety Policy, was last updated in 2010. The revisions provided 

here elucidate the purposes of the policy and explicitly state that all individuals driving on behalf 

of the Vermont State Colleges, irrespective of vehicle ownership, must adhere to the policy 

standards and procedures. 

While the modifications to the policy primarily provide clarification, the procedures have been 

comprehensively overhauled to enhance clarity and conciseness, addressing any inconsistencies 

found in the previous procedures. 

Management hereby requests the Finance and Facilities Committee to review and provide 

recommendations on the revised Policy 419 to the Board of Trustees. The updated procedures are 

included for reference and will be implemented following approval of the policy by the full 

board at its June meeting.    




